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To the IPC,
 
This email is in response to the IPC’s retraction of the approval of the Rix’s Creek South Continuation of Mining
Project, and the extention to the deadline to comment on the additional information from the Department of
Planning, Industry & Environment.
 
The information on which the IPC is seeking comment relates almost entirely to information that has been
previously available and supports the approval of the project. The lengh of time that the approval process has
spaned over has taken its toll on workers and the community. The IPC should approve The Rix’s Creek South
Continuation of Mining Project (SSD 6300) without any further delay.
 
Regards,
Larissa
 
 

Larissa Weir
Manager Corporate Services Projects

W: www.bloomcoll.com.au
PO Box 4, East Maitland, NSW 2323
Four Mile Creek Road, Ashtonfield NSW 2323 Australia
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